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Consultation on draft Brothel Control Bylaw 2024 / 
Kā Ture Whakahaere 
Queenstown Lakes District Council is consulting on a draft Brothel Control Bylaw 2024 / 
Kā Ture Whakahaere. 
Council is proposing some minor changes to the current Brothel Control Bylaw 2017 
which is now due for review. 

Get informed:
A statement of proposal and copies of the draft bylaw is available at the following 
places:
• Online https://letstalk.qldc.govt.nz 
• At Council offices and libraries across the district 
• By emailing services@qldc.govt.nz to request a copy

How to make a submission:
We value your input on any aspect of the draft Brothel Control Bylaw 2024 / Kā Ture 
Whakahaere. 

Here’s how to share your views:
• Head to our Let’s Talk page to make a submission - https://letstalk.qldc.govt.nz. 
• Post to Brothel Control Bylaw, Queenstown Lakes District Council, Freepost 191078, 
Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348.
• Email your submission to: letstalk@qldc.govt.nz – subject line Brothel Control Bylaw.
• Please remember to indicate if you wish to speak at a hearing.

Consultation closes at 5.00pm on Wednesday 5 June 2024.
 
This notice is in accordance with the Local Government Act 2002


